

Wrap-up, action items, and unresolved issues

The experience factor: Glenn Shaw – Arctic Haze

Brian Stocks – Boreal Fires

We need to remember that this team has two respected experts who are invaluable resources as we continue to plan these campaigns. We will be adding them to the Management Team and you should consider copying them on your communication for the platform and theory discussions.

- Lack of Hangar Space in Fairbanks – We have resolved most issue for science investigators, but it appears that there may be airframe considerations. Need clear understanding of temperature extremes that each airframe can tolerate and the associated risks.
- Shipping – specifically a resolution to the long delay in the current schedule between test flights and deployment (Kent Shiffer)
- Schedule – Need to finalize schedule based on new shipping plan, need for theory team to be in place for transits, etc. (Management Team)
- Travel – Reassess and modify final travel allocation for PI groups to fit within new schedule and cost constraints (Program Management)

- Communication between platforms – Exercise REVEAL communications between DC-8 and P-3B as soon as possible.
- Weblinks – Many websites have been referenced in various talks. It is imperative that these links be passed on to ESPO for the ARCTAS website
- Facilities at U. Alaska – We need to settle on how to best take advantage of Glenn Shaw’s generous offer for use of these meeting facilities.